
Superintendent’s PIE Meeting

Thursday, November 30, 2023

11:00 a.m.

Remote Meeting

Superintendent Crozier opened the meeting at 11:00 a.m. and welcomed all who were present on

Zoom.

Updates included:

● Central Office will be closing to the public on Monday, December 11th as staff begin to

transition to the new Fairbank Building. Staff will be working throughout the district during the

move.

● The Curtis Wellness Space is coming along nicely. Due to the cold weather, surfacing work will

be completed in the Spring.

● The 2024-2025 School Calendar was approved at the last School Committee meeting. It is

posted on the SPS website and can be found here.

● On January 30th at 7:00 p.m. the Student Services Department will host a transition meeting

for PK - K students on IEP’s. In addition, there will be a transition meeting for students moving

from 8th to 9th grade on January 11th at 7:00 p.m. Both meetings will be held remotely and the

links will be sent out closer to the meeting dates.

● The month of December begins the development of the FY25 Budget. There are five School

Committee meetings throughout the month of December. Topics covered will include

presentations on budget priorities and enrollment projections, summer programming priorities,

PK school expansion, maintaining SEL support and MCAS reporting. The annual Budget

Hearing will be held on Monday, December 18th.

Questions from participants included:

● If there has been any discussion or feedback from administration on how the recent Curtis

Middle School survey was distributed / communicated to parents.

Mr. Crozier ended the meeting at 11:14 a.m.

The next Superintendent PIE meeting will be held on Thursday, January 4th at 11:00 a.m.

https://www.sudbury.k12.ma.us/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=789&dataid=3811&FileName=2024-2025%20School%20Calendar_FINAL.pdf

